VOL XXVII

BLACKWOOD IS ELECTED

ACC Dietitian Loves To Cook

Taking a few minutes out from

Seniors Planning Two Students Varied Careers Leave School

By GWEN STANLEY

making those tasty blueberry mutfins to talk a little while was Mrs.
David Gray, college dietitian. Mrs.
Gay has served as dietitian for
CC since January of last year.
Iftene Tyndall, sister of Dr.
P. Tyndall, was born and raised
in Jones County. She attended
schools in Trenton, where she was
letitian for ten years. In 1936 she
married David Gray, a Jones County
reality. The Gray have three
calldren, J. W., 20, Rose Ann, 19
and Bobby, 18. The two older ones
are married, but Bobby is a senlor at Charles L. Coon High School.
The Grays are looking forward to
J. W's return from Germany the
last of April.
On her days off, Mrs. Gray enpays working in the yard at home.
Strangely enough she also likes to
rook in her own kitchen when she
is not cooking at AC. She thinks
that the students at AC are mighty
nice and enjoys planning meals
for them. Mrs. Gray says that she
knows she can not please everyone all the time, but she hopes
to please everyone at sometime.

By GWEN STANLEY

Graduation time is here again.
Come June 2, ACC's seniors will
be leaving the cozy confines of the
card from our campus from the took that have been absent
from our campus for quit some
the coy confines of the
card free graduation time is here again.
Come June 2, ACC's seniors will
be leaving the cozy confines of the
card free coy.
It has prefit some our campus from our campus for our student body that have been absent
from our campus from the some
whom I am referring. As many
already know, Jay was injured in
a shooting accident the latter part
of February. After spending about
ten days in the hospital, Jay went
can be different things after
graduation. Here are what some
shooting accident the latter part
of February. After spending about
ten days in the hospital, Jay went
can be seniors. The
Mrs. Perry (Dot) Moore: Tim
going to teach in elementary educan. It will probably be in North
Carolina, as close to ACC as I can
get.

Jodie T. Strickland: "I am going back in the Navy."
Margaret Tueker: "Continue my
education at Cl.O.B., in Le



Phi Kappa Alpha Musical Is Great Success

Here we have some of the players in Phi Kap's recent musical.

four similar programs scheduled for the remaining semester. Mrs. Louise Speight, director of the Bohunk, earlier initiated the idea of having the four local fraternities and their sister sororities to jointly sponsor some form of entertain-ment for the student body. Original plans called for the programs to be presented in the Bohunk, but, because of the nature of the en-tertainment, Sigma Tau Chi and Phi Kappa Alpha received special permission to give the program in Howard Chapel.

The musical production opened with the entire cast singing one of Broadway's most popular numbers "There's No Business Like Show

ten members of Phi Kappa Aipha.
Kaoru Nonaka, as "Bloody Mary," brook. Libby Griffin, Loretta Tinscored an immediate success, dell. Sally bounder. Sarah Brame.
Bright colors, flashing smiles, and pretty less greatly enhanced Sigma Tau Chi's version of "A Bushel and A Peck."

The fifth number. South Pacific's ty Coker, and Lillian Rabil.

The fifth number. South Pacific's

The fifth number, South Pacific's "There Is Nothing Like A Dame," included all of the male cast and featured Littlejohn Faulkner, Claude Fulghum, Joe Bennett, Bobby Rex Bailey, and David Blackwood. "I'm Gonna Wash That Man Right Out Of My Hair," another South Pacific tune, was one of the brightest numbers in the production. June Young was featured and proved that she is as beautiful with wet hair and a house-coat as other

By CHARLES SHIRLEY
On Wednesday, April 10, at 7:15
p.m. in Howard Chapel, Sigma
Tau Chi sorority and Phi Kappa
Alpha fraternity presented a repeat performance of their musical

Tau Provided Highlights "The stage and assistant out from the remaining musical numbers. Between numbers

The stage and set from Wish You Were Here, called for the entire cast and set

To Do "The Lark" Big Vote Margin

The members and director thank JOKOLLECHATE for the suggest ed plans and the names given to us, and really wish that we could keep them. However it might mean a change in our constitution, which requires more energy than we have at the pregent time. You see, our plans for the spring are already underway, including a production of THE LARK on May 16. for which a cast has been selected, to be announced later. A very prominent present-day French dramatist, Lank annoulth wrote L'ALULETTE. which has been translated and adapted by a well-known American dramatist, Lillian Helman, very efficiently and effectively, as of Goan Anouth wrote L'ALULETTE. which has been translated and adapted by a well-known American dramatist, Lillian story of for life being told by her, with characters who were concerned stepping in to act with her the scenes as they are told. It is called THE LARK because one character says; "The girl was a lark in the skies of France, high over the heads of her soldiers, singing a joyous crazy song of courage."

In the Broadway production of last year Julie Harris played it again recently on TV. Stage and Script has a fine cast working on the play, if he cast so the working on the play if he cast so two plays from Atlantic Christian traveled to Goldsbon to take part in the Easters Carolina Dramas Festival. The plays were well received and provided gised experience for the production, and we think this will add greatly to the play.

Some time ago the casts of two plays from Atlantic Christian traveled to Goldsbon to take part in the Easters Carolina Dramas Festival. The plays were well received and provided gised experience for the production and well in the plays of the production and well in the Easters Carolina Dramas Festival for the state will be held at Chapel Hill.

Mrs. Holsworth (who put on the beards.) On April 12, and 13 the Annual Drama Festival for the state will be held at The members and director thank

Stage And Script Beats Willis By



The Question Box

By ART BISHOP

by ART BISHOP

By ART BISHOP

In recent weeks our campus has been involved in the stage and ably introduced and ably introduce

Charles Watson — "Yes, Everyone would get to know the candidates much better." "Yes. They would give more or-

ganization to our elections."

Billie Ann Creech — "Yes. All of the students would be able to see how the student government functions." Claude Fulghum — "No. They would ruin individual-

Dr. Hartsock — "No. They might stimulate more interest, but there is a danger of students voting for a party

rather than a candidate."

Bill Merritt — "Yes. Students would become more active in the elections."

Carol Austin — "No. Students would vote for a party and not a candidate."